March 6, 2019

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing today in support of Taylor's Law, HB 2797, to be heard in Salem tomorrow afternoon. Currently, there is no law or avenue to hold someone accountable for homicide/death caused by selling drugs to another person. This law, if enacted, would allow for harsher penalties in prosecuting people convicted of selling drugs that result in the death of another individual.

I would urge you to support this bill as a deterrent to help protect others from having to lose a loved one.

Sincerely,

Lynn Cayanus Jones

lcayanusjones@frontier.com

4645 NW 191st Ave

Portland, OR 97229

503-645-2172 (Ноте)

503-351-8639 (Cell)